
CITY OF IOWA COLONY NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

ON AMENDING THE COMPREHENSIVE ZONING ORDINANCE 

 

Planning and Zoning Commission Public Hearing: September 3, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. 

City Council Public Hearing: September 9, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. 

City Council Chambers 

3144 Meridiana Pkwy., Iowa Colony, Texas, 77583 

 

The Iowa Colony Planning and Zoning Commission and the Iowa Colony City Council 

will each hold a public hearing to consider amending the Comprehensive Zoning 

Ordinance to provide that newly annexed areas within the city, which are subject to a 

Development Agreement and/or Plan of Development, are automatically designated as 

Planned Unit Developments (PUDs) by default. All interested parties may be heard 

concerning this matter.   

 

       Kayleen Rosser 

       City Secretary 
  
 

 

 

 


